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December 15, 2010 
 
 
SENT VIA EMAIL 
Michael_Lunsford@csx.com 
 
Mr. Michael Lunsford, Director of Chemical Safety 
CSX Transportation 
500 Water St, # J875 
Jacksonville, Florida  32202 
 
Re:  CSX Transportation 

Non-Compliance Letter NCL10-2568HW16NED 
EPA/DEP ID: FLD 006 921 340 
Duval County – Hazardous Waste 

 
Dear Mr. Lunsford: 
 
The Florida Department of Environmental Protection has reviewed the information 
received on September 15, 2010, in response to the above referenced Non-Compliance 
Letter and finds it satisfactory.  No further action is required at this time. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this report or hazardous waste and used oil 
regulations in general, please contact me at 904.256.1674. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jenna Perry 
Environmental Specialist III 
Hazardous Waste Section 
 
 
 
 


